
 

 

3/25/2020 

 

Re:  Tack Shelf Life Elimination 

 

American Fiber and Finishing is eliminating shelf life on all documents including 
certifications, Product Specifications, and all other notations effective 
immediately.   Currently, under the BAC requirements the tack base material 
(before tack) should pass the AMS.  All our tack base materials meet the AMS 
requirements.  Further, the BAC’s have never called out a shelf life on tack 
materials.  Therefore, American Fiber and Finishing has agreed with Boeing to 
eliminate the shelf life notations based on chemical knowledge and historical 
experience.  

 

 

Dot Whitt 

QA/Technical Service Manager 

704-618-6819 

 


